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Questions 

Q. In the Priority 2 and 3 categories you say that the total amount one can apply 

for is $10,000, but last year’s grantees got between $10-$25,000 Can one apply for 

more than $10,000? 

A. No, one cannot apply for more than $10,000. 

Q. Are single agencies allowed to apply for two priorities and be able to request 

up to $10,000 for each priority? 

A. Applicants are limited to one application per entity. 

Q. Could an agency use some of this funding to help youth pay for a membership 

or subscription to access virtual medical care as long as there is a sustainability 

plan? 

A. This may be allowable if it is directly related to the priority area described in your 

Project Description and Workplan.  We would check with the ADAP PCE program 

manager to get approval.    

Q. Intellectual property: If an organization submits a proposal to create and/or 

update an online training, will it be understood that that organization is the owner 

of that training and can market and distribute it as needed following the grant 

period? 

This question came up in funding year 2021 and the PCE program manager approved 

the proposal in which the organization was the owner of the training.  This would have 

to be approved for funding year 2022 by the PCE program manager. 

Q. On P. 5 of the RFA, it states: Grantees will be expected to: *Share state and/or 

regional prevention messaging through channels such as Facebook, websites, 

and newsletters, as applicable. Messaging will be provided to grantees by the 

NEK-PCE marketing staff. *Disseminate information about training opportunities 

as requested by the NEK-PCE. 

What is the nature of this messaging?  

A. Examples of this messaging may be the promotion of National Drug Takeback Day, 

PCE regional prevention training, Alcohol Awareness Month, etc.  


